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Member of Parliament for West Aberdeenshire and Kincardine

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

Gail Amey
Mid-Deeside Limited

The Victory Hall
Ballater Road
Aboyne

AB34 5HY

22 May 2018
Dear Gail,
Ref: Deeside Community Transport Group

I am writing to offer my congratulations to the team at Deeside Community Transport Group on
winning the Top Team award from Aberdeenshire Voluntary Action.

[ know from communication I’ve have with constituents that the work of the volunteers is appreciated
by many in the Deeside community, especially at a time when other rural bus services are being
diminished due to cuts.

I would like to pass on my sincere thanks to Bert Bruce, Mike Johnston, Fiona Mallett, Bill Beverley

and Brian Patterson. To have completed over 43 years of voluntary service between them is incredible
and something the whole Deeside community is lucky to have had.

Once again congratulations to all involved and thank you for the wonderful work you all do.

Yours sincerely,
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Andrew Bowie MP

Member of Parliament for West Aberdeenshire and Kincardine

Constituency Office: Unit 6, 75 High Street, Banchory AB31 5TJ Telephone: 01330 705013
Email: andrew.bowie.mp@parliament.uk Website: www.andrewbowie.org.uk




